

ACCREDITING COMMISSION for COMMUNITY and JUNIOR COLLEGES

Western Association of Schools and Colleges

10 COMMERCIAL BOULEVARD
SUITE 204
NOVATO, CA 94949
TELEPHONE: (415) 506-0234
FAX: (415) 506-0238
E-MAIL: accjc@accjc.org
www.accjc.org

Chairperson SHERRILL L. AMADOR Public Member

Vice Chairperson STEVEN KINSELLA Administration

President BARBARA A. BENO

Vice President SUSAN B. CLIFFORD

> Vice President KRISTA JOHNS

Vice President GARMAN JACK POND

Associate Vice President JOHN NIXON

Associate Vice President NORVAL WELLSFRY February 5, 2013

Dr. Dena Maloney Superintendent/President Taft College 29 Emmons Park Drive Taft, CA 93268

Dear President Maloney:

In December you were advised that the Accrediting Commission for Community and Junior Colleges (ACCJC) would be meeting in January to review the report on Taft College prepared as a result of the financial reviewer process. The financial reviewer report was also sent to you at that time. At its meeting January 9-11, 2013, the Commission took no action on the accredited status of the College, but decided to continue monitoring the College's fiscal stability. No further action is required by the College at this time other than to continue to provide the ACCJC with the regular institutional reports, including the Annual Fiscal Report and Annual Audit.

Please do not hesitate to contact Associate Vice President Norv Wellsfry (nwellsfry@accjc.org) if you have any questions.

Sincerely,

Barbara A. Beno, Ph.D.

Bulana a Ben

President

BAB/ws

cc: Dr. Eric Berube, Accreditation Liaison Officer